
Greetings from the East 

Allen Lodge #1435 April 2024 

Brethren, 

     Hello Brethren! It’s April 1st and we just finished a very busy March. The month of March brought us 3 

new Fellowcrafts and a newly initiated Entered Apprentice. Thanks to all those who participated in the 

Degrees!! We were proud to receive our District 9A DDGM RW Dennis Dlabaj, who is also one of our 

Allen 1435 Past Masters, at the March Stated Meeting and heard the Grand Master’s message.  

     Our Blood Drive Committee attended a Carter Blood Care event where top performers in the 

metroplex were recognized for outstanding numbers in blood drive donations. Allen 1435 always has 

had good numbers of blood donors and with Brother Hardwick at the helm of the committee has really 

excelled in helping numbers rise each time we go out with Carter Blood Care.  

     Brothers Black and Worthen also started off the Take Time to Read program by packing and 

delivering all materials to the local schools. They are estimating in the 2-3,000 range in reading packets 

distributed for this school year.  That’s a lot of reading!! 

     Upcoming events listed below. Looking forward to a great April!! 

Toby Roberson 

WM- Allen Lodge #1435 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Stated Meeting Tuesday April 9th: Tentatively planning to have a De Molay presentation prior to Stated meeting and Service Awards during 

Meeting. 

Esoteric Forum and Exam Saturday April 13th: East Fork Lodge- 8am 

Guarding the West Gate lecture by Brother David Yonts- Thursday April 25th. Dinner 6:30pm, Lecture to follow 

Esoteric exam study night every Monday night at Allen Lodge. 6pm. Master Masons only 

 


